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March 13, 2020 
 

The Garden City Parent Teachers Association (GC PTA) is paying 

close attention to the latest developments of COVID-19 | Coronavirus.  

As always, the health and safety of our families and community are 

our top priorities.  We continue to work closely with the school 

district and will provide you with updates as they are available. As 

stated in the superintendent’s recent letter, currently there are no 

confirmed cases of the COVID-19 among our students or staff; 

however, in an abundance of caution, the GC PTA has decided to take 

the following actions: 

 

• The March 16th Joint Middle School & High School PTA 

Meeting has been canceled. 

• The March 26th Annual PTA Dinner will be rescheduled to a 

later date. 

• The March 27th Middle School/PTA/SEPTA Family Bingo 

Night has been canceled. 

• The March 31st High School Guidance & PTA Annual College 

Major Night will be rescheduled to a later date, if possible. 

• The April 1st Joint Elementary PTA Meeting has been 

canceled. 

• The April 6th District-wide Reflections Ceremony will be 

rescheduled to a later date, if possible. 

 

We encourage all families to follow CDC best practices when it 

comes to your family’s health and safety.  

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/protect/index.html 

 

We understand these are trying times. Thank you for your 

understanding and cooperation as we all work through this situation 

together.  Please follow us on social media & check emails for any 

updates.   

 

We sincerely thank you for your continued support of the GC PTA.    
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